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This is our last day of school for 2014.  Where has the time gone?  We have had a busy 
54 days.  In September we had our Terry Fox Run, in October we opened our doors to 

meet our families at Meet the Teacher Night, then the month was filled with Earthquake 
Drill, Family Portrait Night, WE Day conference for our We Team, Diwali Assembly, 
Pumpkin Patch Day, and School Photo Day, then the month closed with a Halloween 

Parade.  We Scared Away Hunger with the We Team’s Food Hamper Drive.  Division 12 
won the prize for bringing in the most food items.  Congratulations!  In November, the 

students hosted a Remembrance Day Assembly, the Civic Elections, the Boys and Girls 
Volleyball teams competed at local schools, our Parent Evening Meeting on Assessment 
and Reporting.  In December, we sent your child’s report card home, had an Early 

Dismissal so you could connect with their teacher, we had some PAC events with the Spirit 
Wear Sales and the Movie afternoon.  This week we had our Christmas Concert Assembly 

on Wednesday, had the Fire Fighters flip pancakes for our Pancake Breakfast on Thursday 
and today is our last day of school for 2014. 
 

We will welcome you back on January 5th.  We have a Pro-D Day on January 23rd and 
students will not be in attendance.  This date is not on our calendar as it is a Pro-D day 

that replaces the September date.  All our special dates are on our website.   
 

The last day of school before winter break is today December 19th, 2015. 
 
Calendar dates to note:  

January 5  Welcome back to school! 
January 23  Pro-D (in lieu of the September 20, 2014) 

February 9  Family Day (no school) 
February 20  Pro-D  
March 8 – 22  Spring Break 

March 23   Welcome Back (full day of school) 
April 3 - 6  Easter Break 

 
We would like to congratulate our volleyball teams and thank you coaches that took 
the time to support our students: Congratulations to our Boys 6/7 Team, they came 

second in the School Play Day.  Thank you to Mr. Issel for coaching. 
Charn N.,  Harjot A. , Uday W., Jujhar K., Harjan G., Ritvik G., Pranay S., Hayden R., 

Arjun C. Pratham S., Inder H., Jasraj S., Nasir O., Abhi C., Darsh H. 
 

Congratulations to our Girls 6/7 Team, they came second in the School Play Day. Thank 
you to Ms. Guevara and Ms. Dhaliwal for coaching. Congratulations to students: 

Harmandeep S., Agam B., Randip B., Tiffany N., Jessica M., Megan G.,  Priya S., Gurleen 
B., Muskann C., Ashadeep C., Elisa B., Manjot K., Sunehra H., Tanya J. Esther P. 
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Our WE team has been working hard to support a village in India.  Thank you for 

contributing to our Candy cane sale.  We raised $272.50! 
 

We have also been busy with our fundraisers for the Surrey Food Bank.  Thank you 
for helping us provide over 1200 pounds of food for our Surrey Community.  
 

The staff at Cindrich would like to wish the community a wonderful Winter Break.  
Take the time to be with family and friends!  
 

Division 1, 2, 3 has completed 32 hrs. of community service this term.  Wow!  Keep up the great work. 


